
 

March 5, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Larry Powell, Chairperson 

House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources 

Statehouse, Room 149-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Powell: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2751 by House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2751 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2751 would amend current law concerning private land that is made available to the 

public for recreation.  The bill would specify that nothing in current law should be understood as 

granting an easement over the land by the owner or by adverse possession. 

 

 Passage of HB 2751 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


